
 
 

 
  

 
    

 

 

 
 

 

Newsletter – 

November 2021 

 
 
May each and everyone have a blessed and bountiful month of Thanksgiving 
this November.  A lot of crazy is still going on in the world but we all certainly 
still have many things to be thankful for.  Let’s all count our blessings! 
 
There are some more district updates to share with you for our 2022 season.   
We are so very happy to announce all of the following. Troy and Kelly 
McDonald will be producing the Amarillo district and will have their first roping 
this month on November 19 & 20 at Range Riders Areana.  Brian and Shana 
Drum will be hosting the Levelland district starting January 8th at the Mallet 
Event Center.  Our Clovis district is back and will be run by Daniel and Erin 
Montano at the Curry County Event Center; their first roping date will be next 
month on December 18. All of these families have supported OTRA for many 
years and have put on great ropings of their own. They will all be working hard 
to continue bringing success to each of these districts. 
 
The full district schedule can be found in this month’s issue of Dally Times. 
For more district information, see our website at www.otrc.net and check for 
posts on our Facebook page. We are looking forward to many great things 
happening for the upcoming roping season. 
 
Also, please note that the West district will rope this month as well – on 
November 13th at Black Gold Arena.  Buckles will be awarded to Average 
winners in each category. AND $500 cash will be awarded to both the high 
point header and heeler of the day!  
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright 
Original Team Roping, Inc 
 

 


